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Commission on Senior Citizens 
Minutes of Meeting 

   November 18, 2020 
 

 
 

• Call to Order 
       The meeting to order at 4:21 pm 
       Members in Attendance: Maryelen Wielock, Diane Royko, Art Murelli, Don Provost, and Director of Senior  
       Services Tricia Twomey 
 

• Minutes of October Meeting 
(Murelli/Royko/approved unanimously) 

 

• Public Comment 
Murelli reported: Pack the Pantry Event for the food pantry was overwhelmingly successful! 

 

• Financial Report 
Currently at 14% of budget.   

 

• Fall/Winter Programs 

o Director Twomey reviewed upcoming winter programs 

o The Newsletter can be found on the town website. 

o New Bus will be coming November 23, 2020 
 

 

• ReOpening Plans 

o Director Twomey reviewed current COVID-19 data with commission.  The Commission members agreed that 
due to the current spike in cases, it is best to continue the delay the reopening of the senior center.  We will 
discuss this at our next meeting. 

 

• Officer Nominations 
Commissioner Provost made a motion to elect Art Murelli as Chairperson. Commissioner Royko 2nd the motion.  Ap-
proved Unanimously. 

 

 

• Any Other Business 
The Commission requested First Selectman Shafer join us at our next meeting to discuss the security cameras and pol-
icies within the senior center and building. 

 

• Adjourn 
       Motion to adjourn (Royko/Wielcok), approved unanimously, 5:10 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tricia Twomey 

 


